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Senator Ritchie Joins with United Way of Oswego County, Literacy Coalition of Oswego County to

Collect Books for Children

State Senator Patty Ritchie is currently collecting books for a children’s book drive,

sponsored by the United Way of Oswego County and the Literacy Coalition of Oswego

County.

New and gently used books may be dropped off between 9 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. at Senator

Ritchie’s Oswego County office, located on the first floor of 46 East Bridge Street in the city

of Oswego. 

Books collected will be handed out at Fulton’s Memorial Day Parade and Oswego’s

Independence Day Parade

The deadline for donations is Friday, May 10 . th
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